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May 5, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2017-2018 Proposed Budget 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the GOVERNING BOARD of the SAN YSIDRO SCHOOL 

DISTRICT, at its regularly scheduled meeting to be held on May 11, 2017, will conduct a public 

hearing regarding the 2017-18 Proposed Budget. 

Each year the District is required to adopt a budget for the next fiscal year.  The budget must be 

reviewed during public hearing, and the board must consider any written comments received prior to the 

public hearing.  The fiscal year 2017-18 budget is presented to the Governing Board for consideration 

and approval.  The budget includes the budget assumptions proposed by the Governor in his May 

Revise, identifies the anticipated General Fund revenues and expenditures, the fund balances of other 

District funds and multi-year projections. 

 

All individuals wishing to submit written comments to the District regarding the 2017-18 Proposed 

Budget may do so.  All written comments or questions should be addressed to Mr. Sanchez Macias, 

Deputy Superintendent, San Ysidro School District, 4350 Otay Mesa Road, San Ysidro, CA 92173 

or call (619) 428-4476.  All individuals wishing to participate in the public hearing are invited to 

attend the meeting of the Governing Board at the following time and location:   

 

DATE:  May 11, 2017   

   TIME:   6:00 p.m.   

   LOCATION:  La Mirada School – Multipurpose Room 

      222 Avenida de la Madrid 

      San Ysidro, CA  92173 
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